
Great Crosby Catholic Primary School PTA presents…… 
  

 
 

Saturday 9th December 2023 

9am to 10:30am 

£3 per child 
(KEY STAGE 1 ONLY) 

 
Each child will have their breakfast provided, a choice of cereals, toast and a drink, a visit from Santa 
and a chocolate treat!  
 
For a small donation on the day, tea and toast will be available for parents and carers.  We ask all 
responsible adults to remain on site while the children enjoy their breakfast.  
 
Places are limited, so this event is only open to children in nursery, reception, year 1 and year 2.  
Please return your reply slip back to school by Wednesday 6th December to book your place at the 
breakfast table.  
 
As ever, we would be extremely grateful to any adults who could spare some time to help serve 
breakfast or tidy up afterwards.   
 
**Please note, physical tickets will not be provided.  Your slip will be returned to you with 
confirmation of your place**  
 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
  
I/we require _______ places for Breakfast with Santa  
 
Child’s name__________________________________   Class ________  
 
I am able to help with set up at 8:30am  
 
I am able to help with clear up at 10:30am  
 
Name _______________________________________   Contact Number _____________________  
 
Great Crosby Primary School PTA take the privacy of parents’ data seriously and will only use personal information provided on this form 
for communicating with you about this event.  Only the PTA Chair, Secretary, Treasurer and members of school staff will be able to access 
your details.  No personal information will be held after this event.  For more information about the School’s GDPR policy, please see the 
school website.  You can withdraw consent for your data to be used at any time.    

Registered Charity Number - 1143850   


